
                                                                      
 

Meeting:  OGHS Athletic Booster Club  

Date:  Monday, July 17, 2017 

Location:  OGMS Cafeteria 

Chairperson:  Kip Childress, President of the Boosters 

Review of Agenda-Chairperson 

1) Introduced the board of directors and officers.  Judy Vaughn will be treasurer after fulfilling 

obligation at Ledford High School. 

2) All tax documents have been filed & we are officially a tax-exempt organization (Thank You Steve 

Kidder & Rob Woodall) 

3) Bank account with BB&T has been established. 

4) We are in the process of creating an online website to purchase OGHS athletic apparel as well as 

selling such items at upcoming sports camps & events.  Website should be available within a week.  

Purchases made on website will be shipped to central location (probably OGMS).  Website will be 

available for purchases for 2 or 3 weeks.  Stan Smith will communicate when website is available via 

social media.  Thank You Charlie Grubb and Michelle Swaim. 

5) Bobby Mills is researching options regarding parking passes; stickers or parking hang tags.  Minimum 

number to purchase hanging ties is $250.00.  

6) Our OG Grizzly website it now accessible.  It is www.oakgrovegrizzlies.com .  Sports schedules are 

available there.  There’s a cost of $10 per month.  Coach Smith paid for the first year in which the 

boosters will reimburse.  This is where parents or student athletes can find a Participation Packet 

which must be completed before the first day of practice. 

7) Ginny Mabey created a Sign-Up Genius so folks can volunteer to work concessions and an email with 

this information will be sent out to the boosters.  Coach Smith will also be coordinating concession 

schedules with coaches who will need parent volunteers. 

8) Coach Introductions: Mark Holcomb (football coach), Shawn Loggins (cross country coach) & Vaughn 

Black (golf coach).   

9) Ideas for fundraising:  Casino Night & Golf Tournament. Please send ideas for fundraisers! 

10) Wednesday, July 26th will be a mandatory fall sports meeting starting at 7:00.  Reminders will be 

sent via social media.  Informal softball meeting will also be July 26th starting at 6:00 

11) Update from Scott Dalton:  

 Greg Peters is our Asst. Principle and he began on July 1st.   

 School’s website is not live.  Our district is saying the go-live date is set for August 1st.   

 We will receive a temporary certificate of occupancy on July 27th or 28th.  Focus is on 

classrooms and cafeteria.  End of construction is scheduled for October 31st.  

http://www.oakgrovegrizzlies.com/


                                                                      
 

 Drivers Ed: first official class was in June. Twenty or so students have received certificates.  

Greg Meredith is our Drivers ED instructor.  

 August 24th is our orientation for students.  A flyer will be mailed out.  Open House is 

scheduled for September 18th for parents.  

12) Miscellaneous items:   Outdoor athletic facilities should be complete by August 1st with fall sports 

being the priority.  No gym date available.  Volleyball games will start at OGMS.  Questions from 

board members asking if there will be a Lacrosse team in which we will not have the first year.   

Next meeting is Monday, August 21st at OGMS cafeteria at 7:00 PM. 

 


